
Each year, at least $2 million taxpayer dollars are diverted from genuine healthcare 
needs in Saskatchewan, like hiring doctors, nurses and autism treatment. Instead, 
your money is being funneled to pay for elective abortions. It’s time to delist abortion 
from the province’s health insurance plan, as a medically unnecessary procedure. Join 
us at Saskatchewan’s 2014 March For Life on April 28.  We’ll gather at the provincial 
legislature and then march on Albert Street.

Will you be a part of this taxpayer liberation movement?

To get involved call Campaign Life Coalition Saskatchewan, (306) 249-2764 or visit www.CampaignLifeCoalition.com/defundSK


